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PARENT INFORMATION 
• Wednesdays are Spirit Day! Wear Red and Black! 

• We are on a 4-day week this year! Our first bell rings at 7:55, tardy bell rings at 8am. 
The last bell rings at 3:45. This is the schedule every day. 

• November 5: K-8 Field Trip. Buses will load at 8:45 and return at 3:40.  

• November 6: Parent-Teacher Conference. Schedule will be sent out closer to date. 

• November 7: District 7 Health will be at the school to administer Flu shots from 2pm-
4pm. If you would like to have your student receive a Flu shot, you will need to be 
present.  

• November 8: Remediation Day! Invites will be sent out Wednesday. 

• November 11: Veteran’s Day Program at 11am in the gym. Please dress students in 
Red, White and Blue. 

• November 13: Picture Retake Day! 

• November 25-29: Thanksgiving Break! 

• December 4: Ski School papers are due back. 

Basketball 
We regret to inform you that the Girl’s Basketball season is canceled for this year. 

Boys Basketball season will start in January. 

Community News 
• iPads/Laptops for sale! The school has a few older iPads that we are selling for $50.00, 

and a couple older laptops that are for sale for $400. If you are interested, please stop 
by the office during school hours. 

• November 5: Voting Day. Voting in the gym from 8am-8pm. 

• November 8 and 22: Bingo at the legion hall at 7pm. 

• November 11: Veteran’s Day Celebration at 12:30 at the monument. Lunch follows at 
1 at the Legion Hall. 

• November 20: Board meeting in library at 7pm. 
• December 13 and 27: Bingo at the legion hall at 7pm. 

 
Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow what 

our school is up to! 
Sign up for important school text alerts!  

Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


